
   

                   Stanton Drew Newsletter 
                                          Friday 12th May 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
King Charles III Coronation Celebration  
All children enjoyed a colourful Coronation 
assembly last week dressed in red,  
white and blue.  
Thank you to the PTA for arranging the  
cake sale, which raised £72.95 for the 
Prince's Trust! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Radio Bristol visit 
James Hanson, a presenter from the Breakfast Show on BBC Radio Bristol  
visited Chinchillas class last week and spoke to the children about the 
weekly feature called "The Kids V The News"? 
Children were asked about topical issues and their views on the subjects. 
The recording was then broadcast on the radio the next day! 
 
 
 
Whole School Dance for Dementia Day 
As you know, Chinchillas class are taking part in The Archie Project which  
helps us to understand Dementia and connect with people in our community. 
On Wednesday 17th May, it is Dance for Dementia Day and we would like all  
the children of Stanton Drew to join in with this fundraising event!  
On Wednesday 17th May, please come into school in non-uniform with a suggested  
donation of £1, we will be joining an online dance session with The Archie  
Project in the afternoon for an hour of dancing! This is a great cause and  
we thank you for your support! 
 

 

 
15 May – Lyra 
17 May – Lucas 
 
 
 

 

End of Term 

Please note – this Terms ends on Friday 26th 

May. We welcome children back to school on 

Tuesday 6th June following the inset day 

 

 

 

   

 



Year 4 
Some children in Year 4 travelled to Chew Stoke Bowling Club last week to play bowls with other local schools. They 

learnt controlled bowling skills and patience! 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Open School 
Our next Open School day session is Monday 22nd May at 2.45pm. Similar to the last time, please do come in and 
chat to the children about their work/progress in their classrooms; gates will open at 2.40pm. (Children will be in 
their classes until the usual finish time of 3.15pm and will be dismissed as usual). 
 

Special Menu 

On Thursday 18th May Aspens will be serving a 

Special BBQ menu to promote census day. 

On that date, all children are encouraged to order 

a school meal, numbers are then recorded which 

goes towards the schools final funding figures.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Reminder - Annual Parent Survey 
Every year we ask parents/carers to complete a survey about their child / children’s experience at school. This takes 
place across all the schools in the Lighthouse Schools Partnership, and gives us really valuable information about 
your views and helps the school to further support students in future. We would really appreciate you taking a few 
minutes to complete the survey by Friday 12th May. Please do so by clicking the link below:  
https://forms.office.com/e/e4mTFwDJim 
 
Many thanks for taking the time to give your feedback, it is really appreciated. Please note, the form will 
automatically close at 12 noon on Friday 12th May.  
 

     

 

https://forms.office.com/e/e4mTFwDJim


Diary dates 

Tues 16th May – Year 2 striking and fielding event  

Wed 17th May – Dance for Dementia – whole school non-uniform – donations please 

Thurs 18th May – Year 3 and 4 frisbee golf, Mendip Activity Centre 

Mon 22nd May – Open school – see above 

Tues 23rd May – Class and leavers photographs  

Wed 24th May – Frid 26th May – Year 5 residential visit to Charterhouse 

Frid 26th May – End of term 

Mon 5th June – Inset day 

Tues 6th June – Start of term 

Thurs 22nd June – Sports day 

Thurs 29th June – Reserve sports day 

Thurs 20th July – KS2 performance 

Frid 21st July – End of term 

 
Certificates 

Well done to the following children who received certificates (for hard work or positive attitude,  

great behaviour or good manners etc) in the latest celebration assemblies:  

 

Meerkats Chinchillas Lemurs                             

Elodie Abel Ted Henderson  

 Riley Viola Poppy  

   Ella  

   Winnie  

   Jack  
 

Note: the records are made by Year 6 children, so apologies if there are any omissions/mistakes 

 

 

Leaves 

 



 

 

 
 

  

 

Friends update  

 

Pre-loved uniform sale – change of date! 
Our next pre-loved uniform sale will now be held after school in the playground on Friday 19th May. There 
is no set price for the uniform, just donate what you can. 
 
Our pre-loved uniform stock is running low, particularly PE kit and uniform in larger sizes. If you have any 
of the following items, can you drop them to the school office: 
· PE kit – particularly PE tops 
· School polo shirts, jumpers, cardigans for ages 9, 10 and 11 
Clothes Collection – Monday 12th June Our next clothes collection will be held on Monday 12th June, all 
donations need to be bagged up securely (in case it rains) and placed outside of the school by 9.00am. 
Please make sure that the bags aren’t in the way of the school bus stop or the driveway. 
The following ‘good quality’ items will be accepted: 
· Men’s, ladies’ and children’s clothing 
· Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 
· Handbags 
· Hats 
· Bags 
· Scarves and ties 
· Jewellery 
· Lingerie 
· Socks 
· Belts 
· Soft toys 
· Household linen 

Website:  https://www.bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk 
Email:   sdps@bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk 
Twitter:  @BSSDFederation 
 
 

https://www.bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk/
mailto:sdps@bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk


· Household curtains 
· Household towels 
· Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers) 
 
They DO NOT accept: 
· Duvets and blankets 
· Pillows and cushions 
· Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and toilet mats) 
· Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 
· School uniforms with and without logo 
· Corporate clothing and work wear 
· Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 
 
Summer Fair – Saturday 24th June 
Please keep this date free as we’ll need volunteers on the day to help run the stalls, we’ll also need prizes 
for the tombola, raffle, chocolate for the Chocolotto stall. More details to follow! 
 

Save the date! 

 
 

Facebook groups 

Keep up to date with events and updates by following the Stanton Drew Primary School Parents & Carers 

page and Stanton Drew Primary School Friend Association page on Facebook.  The Friends post when a 

new event has been booked so make sure you follow both pages. 😊  

 

 
School Lottery 

If you haven’t signed up already then please go online, sign up to the lottery and purchase your lottery 

tickets!  Please ask friends, family, neighbours and work colleagues to sign up. 

Go to: https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stanton-drew-primary-school 

Tickets for the lottery cost just £1 per week. There is a guaranteed cash winner for the school every week 

and the chance to win the £25,000 jackpot.  There is no commitment to stay in the lottery and players can 

choose to leave at any time. 

The draw takes place every Saturday, winners will be notified via email. Match all 6 numbers and you win 

the JACKPOT!  There is also a winner picked at random to win the weekly raffle prize, which means there 

is a guaranteed winner for the school every week, so far winners have won between £8 and £20.  The more 
people that buy tickets, the bigger the raffle prize winnings pot! .  All winnings will be paid directly into 

your bank account. 

If you already have an account then please check to see that you have purchased tickets for future draws, 

we would hate for anyone to miss out. 😊 

Save the date! 

We have the following events booked, please save the date: 

Friday 19th May – Pre-loved uniform sale after school, in the 

school playground  

Monday 12th June – Clothes collection, 9am from outside of 

the school S 

Saturday 24th June – 2.00-4.00pm - School Summer Fair, 

Stanton Drew Village Hall 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stanton-drew-primary-school


Easy Fundraising  

Please sign up to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ to get a free donation for the school every time you 
shop online…. 

Thank you 

The Friends 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to inform you that our online  booking Winford page are live for our May Half term 

Getsported Sports Camp! 

Come and join us this Half term Holidays at 'Winford C of E Primary School', Winford where your children will 

have an amazing time growing in confidence, building skills and having an experience they won't stop talking 

about!" 

GET Sported (ages 5-12)We offer a huge variety of different sports, including football, cricket, netball, rugby, 

gymnastics, basketball, hockey, dodgeball, volleyball and more! We also offer fun activities like dance, music, 

arts and crafts and much more! 

Find out more about GET Sported camps on our CAMPS page. 

PS: Get Sported summer Camps online booking are available aswell. 

July 24th to 27th                    

August 7th to 10th 

How to Book 

visit www.getsported.org for booking online  

If you need more information please Contact Akeel Yousaf  

(akeel@worldsportministries.com)  07809650743  Many Thanks Akeel Yousaf 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
http://www.getsported.org/
mailto:akeel@worldsportministries.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Valley Arts Parents Survey 

As you are aware, over the last 2 years, Valley Arts have been running performance workshops in local 

schools, as well as a weekly Youth Theatre and a number of performing arts clubs during the school 

holidays.  In order to continue to improve what we offer young people we would love to hear the views 

of parents in the Chew Valley whether they know about us already or not.  We have designed a short 

survey which should take no longer than 5 mins to complete and I would be extremely grateful if you 

could circulate this to your school families.  The link to the online survey is: 

Valley Arts Parents Survey 2023 

 

 

Free Cook It Course @ Castle Primary School  
7 June – 5 July. 4-5.30pm 
Cook It is a five week programme that aims to 
motivate and provide families with the skills and 
confidence to plan, prepare and cook healthy 
budget friendly family meals and to improve 
knowledge about healthy eating by covering 
topics such as the eat well plate, portion sizes 
and healthy snacks. 
Range of dates available, contact the Community 

Wellbeing Hub to find out more: Tel: 0300 247 

0050  

Email: BATHNES.thehub@hcrgcaregroup.com 
 

https://forms.gle/JutdKpxE3cpZgTCL9
mailto:BATHNES.thehub@hcrgcaregroup.com

